
  
Advisory Vessel status of AIM service vessel M.V. DALIAN VOY 2414W at NSA (Including 

Export Cut off)  

MUM/2024-2025-023  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                07th April 2024 

Dear Valued Customers,   

 

Please be advised that AIM service vessel M.V. DALIAN VOY 2414W is expected to berth at  

Nhava Sheva on 11th April 2024. 

 

Hence, please note the export cut off details for Dry & Reefers ex Nhava Sheva (NSFT Terminal):    

 

Gate Opening for Dry containers      07.04.2024 / 1800 Hrs. 

Gate Opening for Reefer containers      09.04.2024 / 1800 Hrs.       

Gate Closing (CY cut off)   11.04.2024 / 1800 Hrs.    

Shipping Instruction cut off SAF Submission (Durban) 09.04.2024 / 1800 Hrs.    

Shipping Instruction cut off  10.04.2024 / 1800 Hrs.    

Shipping bill cut off / VGM (Documents) 11.04.2024 / 1800 Hrs.    

Final DG Handover at Nhava Sheva      10.04.2024 / 1800 Hrs.    

Final DG Indexing to Booking Team      09.04.2024 / 1800 Hrs.    

ONLINE SSR Cut Off Request      11.04.2024 / 1900 Hrs.  

  

Form 13 for NSFT terminal loading available on ODEX. 

We are pleased to announce that we have revised the timeline for Via/SSR application through 

online enable our customers to make use of this online tool effectively. 

Effective 01st Jan 2024 the online link will be available for customers 6 hrs prior CY cut off until 

1 hr after CY cut off whereas currently this link remains open only for 2 hrs. This will give 

a total 7 hrs timeline for our customers to check and apply for VIA/SSR online (if the 

containers have not gated in at CY). We hereby request you to continue using the existing Via/SSR 

online link as mentioned below and avoid the manual requests.  

Link for app sheet : https://www.appsheet.com/start/e160cf38-279c-4983-8c0c-

31b805f8c869#appName=VIAandSSRRequest-GCP-

2278778&page=form&row=&table=dbo.%40ONE_SCMT_APP_VIA_SSR_HDR&view=Booking%2

FBL+Details 

  



We shall keep you updated for any further changes. 

       

ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting your 

valuable business to ONE.         

      

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative or 

Customer Service desk for additional information.      

   

For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Limited.      

 

Authorised Signatory       

  


